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April 9, 2012 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited about the Summer Camp offerings, and would like to provide you with some additional 
information to assist you in your plans for the summer. 
 
The program will be located at Pacific Elementary, 1600 Pacific Ave., MB. We are pleased to announce 
that our fees are the same as last summer. 
 
A schedule for the eight one-week summer sessions is attached for your reference.  Throughout the 
summer, students are provided with a stimulating array of activities which include bus trips, water trips, 
walking trips, sporting activities & guest instructors.  Please have your child bring a sack lunch Monday 
– Friday, no warm ups. 
 
If you have any questions about the program, or are interested in enrolling in our Summer Program, 
please feel free to call the office specialist or the site supervisor at your child’s school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Johnson 
Director of Children’s Services 

 


